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Help protect our local history through Te Tai o Poutini Plan, the Combined District Plan for the West 
Coast  
 
Do you want to nominate your favourite West Coast heritage building, mine site or obelisk for 

protection under the new Te Tai o Poutini Plan? 

The West Coast’s rich history has produced a large volume and variety of heritage items, and Te Tai o 

Poutini Plan Committee Chair, Rex Williams, says the team wants to identify the items important to the 

community.  

“We are dealing with a lot of tough decisions, and we would really value the community’s input on this.” 

Te Tai o Poutini Plan Senior Planner, Edith Bretherton, explained that the planning team has consulted 

with a number of local heritage groups already, including holding Historic Heritage workshops in Reefton 

and Ross in August.  

“Locals are passionate about their heritage and this is a great opportunity to protect it for future 

generations.” 

If you would like to nominate a heritage item for protection, fill out a nomination form on the TTPP 

website at: ttpp.nz/historic-heritage-notable-trees. 
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